From: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Sent: 22 October 2011 17:37

To: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Subject: sad news

Dear Member

The Meconopsis Group

It is with sadness that we have learned of the death of Cameron Carmichael, a founder member
of The Meconopsis Group, on 7th October 2011.

Cameron was a highly respected plantsman, recently retired as Plant Heritage NCCPG Co-
ordinator of Plant
Collections in Scotland, and will be sorely missed by all who were in contact with him.

An appreciation of his life and work will be given at the next Group meeting to be held on
November 19th at the RBGE.

Norma McDowall ( Secretary)



